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Subject: 187 Bristol St FOIL request
 

 
Your FOIL request has been completed. Please see attached for the only building permit on file for 187 Bristol Street, Canandaigua.
There are no open/pending/expired building permits, no code violations, and no special assessment fees on record for this property.
There are no outstanding invoices currently on record.
 
Enjoy your day.
 
Nancy Dunton
City of Canandaigua
Development and Planning/Code Enforcement
2 North Main Street
Canandaigua, NY 14424
585.337.2180
Email: NDunton@canandaiguanewyork.gov
Fax: 585.919.0605
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